JANUARY 20, 2025

PICKLEBALL
NEWSLETIER

The Winter Season is Here!

We are in the second week of the Winter Pickle Season here and for our traveling
teams! We have two travel Pickleball teams in the Leagues for Pickleball league.

The 3.5 Men’s team played on Thursday and their first match was away at Quail
Creek. They are playing in the Blue Division, lost 3-0 but didn’t win a game so they are
tied for 10th place after the first week. There are 10 teams in the league, they play
Kensington Country Club at Kensington Country Club at noon on Thursday. Come out
and watch their match.

The 3.0 Women’s team played on Friday and at the Vineyards. They are playing in the
Green Division, lost 2-1. The team of Jean D./Stacy H won their match on Court #2in 3
games. Courts #1 and #3 lost in 3 games. So, for the day they won 4 games, but they



